
 

 

 

 

Sunscreen Policy 
 

 

July 1, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

It is the policy of The Special Education Programs of the Sheppard Pratt Health System to 

maintain compliance with Student Sunscreen Use Policies of the state of Maryland.  This policy 

is designed to ensure students have access to sunscreen when needed on school property or at 

school-sponsored activities.   

 

Sunscreen will be available for any activities that will expose students to the sun for 30 minutes 

or more.  Sheppard Pratt School will use sunscreens that are indicated for sensitive skin and with 

an SPF of 30 or higher.  Parents/Guardians may also choose to send in personal sunscreen lotion 

for students with specific needs.  

 

Parents/Guardians who prefer their students use personal sunscreen lotion should send a new, 

unopened bottle of lotion.  Parents should attach a note stating that they request the school use a 

specific suntan lotion. 

 

If you have any questions, need further information, or have specific instructions regarding the 

use of sunscreen please contact Mark Hajjar or Amy Poirier at (301) 933-3451.  

 
 

  


